
 

 

Dear Members and Friends, 

 

Words cannot express how it felt to have 

two standing ovations at the Sunday 

Services on January 17  when I 

announced I was nominated by the 

Presidential Search Committee to run for 

President of the UUA in June 2017.  I am 

deeply touched by your action and by the many other 

ways you have shown your support and enthusiasm.   

 

I do not take your support for granted.  I am so blessed 

to have a board, a committee on ministry,  

a staff, and all of you willing to go on this journey 

together.  I also want you to know that I think  

this nomination is, in part, due to all of our shared 

works and ministries together.  Thank you for  

all that you have taught me and continue to teach me in 

our partnership in ministry.   
 

I do hope that the time of the campaign will offer all of 

us in the Morristown area a chance to participate in a 

lively discussion with our wider denomination.  This is 

an opportunity for all of us to reflect on what our faith 

asks of us, what we aspire to do together, and what 

commitments we are willing to make for the health and 

vitality of Unitarian Universalism locally, nationally,  

and even on a global scale.  

 

As we know from the growth we have experienced in 

our congregation, there are still many, many people 

who thirst for our healing message.  Time and again, 

newcomers and new members express how they wish 

they had learned about Unitarian Universalism sooner, 

and what a difference it makes in their lives.  

 

As we know from our interfaith and justice 

partnerships in the wider Morris area, our faith fuels  

us to be involved with the pressing issues our 

community is facing.  Our healing values have an  

impact beyond Unitarian Universalists as we engage 

our hearts, minds, bodies, and spirits in  

working for the common good.   

 

As we know from the many changes we have 

experienced ï those we intentionally create and  

those we respond to ï religion must not be static.  

From time to time, there is a need to ask large  

questions ï Who are we called to be?  What are we 

called to do?  What is the heritage we wish to 

carry forward?  What new things are being born?  

Where is love leading us?  The responses to  

these questions take the shape of congregational plans 

and denominational platforms and are  

tools to help guide our work.   

 

We are at the end of a strategic plan, and our 

denomination is moving towards the close of a  

presidentôs term.  It is fertile ground on which we can 

plant seeds for the future together.  

 

If you are curious to see why I said ñyesò to the 

Presidential Search Committeeôs nomination, I  

encourage you to visit:  

           alisonforuuapresident.org/why/ 

 

I look forward to all of our continued learnings as we 

step together towards the future. 

 

              In faith, 
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We, the members of the Morristown Unitarian 

Fellowship, mindful of the rich diversity and 

essential oneness of human experience, covenant 

to weave the fabric of community from the 

strands of our separate lives. This is our pledge: 

§ To create for ourselves and our children a 

spiritual home which will nurture, challenge 

and offer us renewal 

§ To seek what is true even as we celebrate 

the mystery of existence  

§ To reach out to all who share our liberal 

religious values and participate in the 

broader Unitarian Universalist movement 

§ To work for social justice and the well-

being of our planet Earth 

Mission and Covenant Statement 
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